
Student Notices 
Monday, May 6th, 2024 

 

Announcement 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Hi Sharks! Let's talk about the importance of resilience today. Every challenge is an opportunity to learn and grow 
stronger. Remember, you are not alone in your journey. To quote Winston Churchill 'Success is not final, failure is not 
fatal: It is the courage to continue that counts.'  
Join us at our Beyond the Blues Fair in the Williams Lounge this Wednesday. There will be booths with helpful 
information, prizes and a raffle. Check it out on Wednesday May 8th during PLT 2 and Lunchtime! 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
If you are interested in helping with painting, or working backstage for the drama production at the end of May, please 
come to a short meeting in the theatre TODAY at lunch. 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 


